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At the end of August, LFEE Europe received some great news from British Council: we are 

the main coordinator in a European KA2 two-year project entitled ELAPSE (Embedding 

Languages Across Primary and Secondary Education). With our 5 partners from the 

University of Vienna, l’Académie de Montpellier, Xunta de Galicia, Castilla y Leon in Spain 

and the Association for Language Learning (ALL) in England, we will develop resources to 

support Primary/Secondary transition through a CLIL and soft CLIL approach. More 

information coming soon! 

We are also running a new programme in Edinburgh in November (Monday 19 - Friday 23 

November) called Developing International Projects for Schools (DIPS). Scottish colleagues 

can attend any session which might be of interest to them free of charge. The programme 

aims to support the internationalisation of Schools/Local Authorities in Scotland and other 

EU countries.  SCILT, British Council, international coordinators officers from Scotland and 

Austria, le Rectorat de Montpellier are among the presenters. Presentations include: how to 

make your curriculum more international, practical sessions on Erasmus+ programmes and 

good practice from Scotland and abroad.  

Finally, LFEE immersion dates in France and Spain for 2019 - 2020 have just been published. 

Our courses have Professional Recognition accreditation from GTCS and can be funded 

under the European Union Erasmus+ programme through the British Council.  

Please visit our website or contact us on info@lfee.net for more information. 
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